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October 4, 2018 

 

 

E-filed at www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 RE: HYDRO ONE LIMITED and AVISTA CORPORATION 

  Docket No. UE-170970 

  Our File No. 3293-999/Avista 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

 The Washington and Northern Idaho District Council of Laborers (“WNIDCL”) submits 

this letter in lieu of additional testimony to supplement that it previously filed in this matter.  

WNIDCL continues to support the proposed transaction.  It remains supportive of the terms of 

the settlement reached by all the parties, and supports the new and modified terms proposed by 

the parties, as reflected in Exhibit CRM-2 to the testimony of Chris McGuire.  

 

  

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

       Danielle Franco-Malone 
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